
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The Recreation and Parks Commission will hold a Public Hearing on 
Monday, September 25th, at 5:30 p.m., or soon thereafter as may be heard, in 
the Council Chambers, 678 West 18th Street, Merced, California, to consider 
naming the Flanagan Park Shelter in Flanagan Park after the Slaton Family. 

 
All interested parties are invited to attend the hearings, forward written 
comments to the City of Merced Parks and Recreation Department, 678 
West 18th Street, Merced, CA 95340, by email (300 words or less) at 
recreation@cityofmerced.org or by one(1) minute voicemail at 209-388-
8950. All comments for these hearings must be received on or before 
September 22, at 1:00 p.m. 

 
Publish:  September 19, 2023 

 
 

By: Jennifer Levesque   

Deputy  City Clerk 

mailto:recreation@cityofmerced.org

